
Conflict of Interest Statement 
 

The current Board Members confirm that they do not have any conflicts of interest related 
to function as Board members.  

The Forest Oaks Homeowners Association has no contracts, notices, minutes, and other 
documents related thereto constituting a conflict of interest (i.e., contracts with directors, 
their family, or entities in which they have an interest). 
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